
Oregon Recovery High School 
Initiative: Comprehensive Support for 
Adolescents in Recovery from 
Substance Use Disorder

Oregon Recovery High School Initiative (ORHSI), with 
leadership from education, healthcare, and youth 
treatment and recovery support systems, is launching 
Oregon's first public high school designed exclusively 
for students impacted by substance use disorders. As a 
school of choice supporting a positive peer culture, 
ORHSI's first Recovery High School will open in 
Clackamas County in 2019.

Please join us for a conversation with ORHSI leadership, 
who will share their experiences and provide an 
overview of their vision for this  recovery support for 
adolescents and their families.

Marvin Seppala, Chief Medical Officer, Hazelden-Betty Ford

Pam Pearce, President, Community Living Above

Tony Mann, Superintendent, Molalla River School District

Tuesday, October 30, 2018 
HEDCO 230T

12:00 pm - 1:30 pm
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